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The Kansas Fights Addiction Grant Review Board (KFAB) has met twice since your last 
update.   

May 12 
The KFAB Board met to review progress on the RFPs.  The second focusing on 
prevention was released.  The first RFP window has closed.  There were 71 total 
applications received from 62 unique entities.    The process for the initial scoring and 
review by the KFAB Board was set.   

June 9 
Updates on Treatment RFP.  All congressional districts received multiple applications 
and all priority areas and strategies received at least 2 applications.   

The Prevention RFP has received 67 confirmations of an intent to apply.  That process 
closes June 23.   

A conflict of interest review was presented by the AG’s office.  All board members will 
be required to acknowledge understanding of conflict of interest and disclose any 
conflicts they may have.   
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